
LU Committee 
	 I. L/ L((C 

From: David T <superdave.temple@gmail.com > 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 3:24 PM 
To: LU Committee 
Subject: Short term rentals 

Please help us reduce the increasing numbers of short term rentals in our neighborhoods. There are already plenty of 

choices for visitors to stay at while on Maui. They do not need to take over our neighborhoods as well. 

I believe the increase in the number of short term rentals also has a negative impact on our housing rental market by 
decreasing supply and increasing prices. 

Thank you, 

David Temple 

250 Alaku Rd 

Kihei, HI 96753 

(808) 298-6472 

LU-40 


